
Mock Interviews 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

This year’s Mock Interviews for our Sixth Year boys will take place over two nights on 

Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th January respectively. Interviews are scheduled to 

commence at 6.45pm both evenings. Each interview will take about 15/20 minutes. Every 

student is requested to be in the school building 15 minutes in advance of their interview 

time and to then leave the school building immediately on completion of their interview. A 

full interview timetable will be on display in the Assembly Area on reopening following the 

Christmas holidays. Each student should carefully note details of their own interview date, 

time and room number.  

Neat dress is essential on the interview night – suit, shirt/trousers or full school uniform 

please. 

In preparation for their interview each student should check their Career Interview Area 

which is now on display in the Assembly Area. Students should fully research this Career 

Area in advance of their interview. This includes being aware of Matriculation 

Requirements, Subject/Grade Requirements, Course Points and Course Content. A list of 

potential interview questions will also be made available to the boys.    

Students should submit their CV as outlined in the guidelines provided on Google 

Classroom. All outstanding CV’s should be emailed to me Ms Conneely, at mcy@naascbs.ie 

no later than Tuesday 5th January at 4 p.m.  

Note:  Covid 19 protocols must be observed by all students during the Mock Interviews 

 

Kind Regards 

Maura Conneely 

Mock Interview Co-Ordinator 

  

 

 

 

 


